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BHS Class of 68 relives history for 50th Reunion! 

The Barberton High School Class of 1968 has set dates and a “Park Dance” 
theme for their 50th in 2018. A full weekend of activities is planned for the 
weekend of Friday September 28th through Sunday September 30th, this will 
coincide with Mum Fest. 

The main event planned for Saturday Evening will be held at the Moose Pavilion 
on 31st Street and will be an old fashioned Park Dance with DJ, Catered Food, 
Cash Bar and a chance to bring back the memories of Tusc., Crisman and 
Edgewood Park Dances. And of course meet up with all your old classmates. 

Other activities include a Friday Evening meet and greet dinner at a local 
restaurant, Saturday Morning Golf Outing and a Sunday Brunch and group photo 
at our New Park Bench at Lake Anna that our class donated. 

We have a large class of over 400 with only a little over 100 with current 
addresses and emails. So we plan to spend the next year contacting as many 
classmates as possible. 

Classmates May register at our website: 
http://www.barbertonhsclassof68.com/index.htm 
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